
Pyrotechnic Displays for “A Symphony of Lights” Cancelled 

**************************************************  

Our community is saddened by the recent tragedy caused by the tsunami 

in South Asia and the fact that many people, including Hong Kong 

residents, remain missing.  The Tourism Commission has decided to 

cancel the rooftop pyrotechnic displays for “A Symphony of Lights” 

originally scheduled to be staged on 31 December 2004 (Friday), 1 

January (Saturday) and 2 January 2005 (Sunday).  

 

For any enquiries about "A Symphony of Lights", please call the Tourism 

Commission at 2810 2555 or 2810 2770 during office hours or the Hong 

Kong Tourism Board’s Visitor Hotline at 2508 1234 from 8:00 am to 

6:00 pm daily.  

 


